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From: Janeth Ramos

Sent: Sunday, August 9, 2020 9:54:37 PM (UTC+00:00) Monrovia, Reykjavik
To: RulesCommittee Secretary

Subject: Rule change to Save the Lives of Self-Representing People of America

Dear Ms. Womelsdorf,

With all due respect, I request that self -representing citizens should be allowed to file
electronically in the federal court,.the lives of the self-representing citizens should be given
the same importance as the lives of the citizens who are represented by the lawyers. There
should be a uniformity in the rule of law and that way few judges who are biased against a pro
se especially of color would not be able to exercise their abuse of power. This will help our
democracy to level the playing field, especially during COVID-19. All lives should matter.
Thank you for giving me the opportunity to suggest a rule change to help save lives and to
stand against the pervasive bias of some judges in our judicial system.

Gratefully yours,

Janeth Ramos

Proactive Citizen for the Constitution of America





